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TO:  Mayor and Board of Aldermen 
 
FROM:  Janet Sanders, Director of Public Works 
 
DATE:  August 16, 2024 
 
RE: Abandonment of East Jefferson Street 
 

 

Deacon Al Stoverink will be at the study meeting to request finalization of the 

abandonment of East Jefferson Street between South Hope Street and South Ohio 

Street to facilitate the redevelopment of the Immaculate Conception Church/School 

campus.  In 2018, the City entered an agreement with the church to abandon this street 

in the future, once certain conditions had been met.  The church is now in the process of 

meeting those conditions and would like to move forward with completion of the 

abandonment. 

Attached is a copy of the ordinance containing the agreement between the City and 

Roman Catholic Diocese of Springfield-Cape Girardeau and the recent extension of the 

time limit. 

 

  

 


